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The amount of support that we have received from our faithful friends has been consistent every 

month this year. We are truly grateful for folks like you who have confidence in our ministry for the 

Lord.  

In early December we returned from an extended tour of a dozen churches in New England. Since 

then we have been involved in several churches here in Texas. Next week I will preach a Missions 

Conference for Pastor Spence at Landmark Baptist Church in Red Oak, Texas.  

We are getting more and more opportunities to help ailing churches and promote missions every year. 

We are thankful for the ministry the Lord has called us to execute. Most of our meetings are on the 

west coast or the east coast. We have made it our habit to go where the Lord opens the doors. Like 

the Apostle Paul, we are willing to spend and be spent for the cause of Christ.  

 

In the past we traveled in a 5th wheel trailer and before that we had a small Class A motor home. 

Now we spend some time in motels and sometimes stay in homes where we are invited to minister. 

My health continues to improve and we have discovered that our best situation for the amount of 

traveling that we do is to drive a self-contained motor home. We are consistently on the road at least 

60% of the time, sometimes more.  We are now praying that the Lord will help us to acquire a clean, 

used, Class A motor home no more than 33 feet in length.  Shorter is better.  If you know of such a 

vehicle that is a bargain, or you would like to help us purchase such a vehicle, please let us know. 

We need to be prudent with our finances and we need some help and prayer to accomplish this 

goal. This is a needed tool that will help us immensely. Please take this request seriously. 

 

With all best wishes,  

  

Robert Lewis, Executive Assistant Director  

Global Independent Baptist Missions  

Mobile: (401) 286-2400  

Email: RobertLewis@GIBMissions.org  

 

Again - Thanks for all your help!  

Website: http://Robert-Lewis.org  

Dear Friends,


